
26 April 1998,

Just a brief note to thank you for the good wishes you expressed on behalf of the Lord 
Mayor and Corporation of Cork.

We all look forward now to the work of building a new tomorrow, together, for all our 
people.

Ms Noreen Mulcahy, 
Staff Officer, 
Town Clerk’s Dept, 
Cork Corporation, 
City Hall, 
CORK, 
Republic of Ireland
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The Good Friday Agreement may not be a perfect settlement, but it is the best we 
could hope to achieve, and it is a good foundation upon which to build lasting peace. 
I would be veiy grateful if you would convey to Comhairleoir McCarthy and An 
Chomhairle, and also to the City Manager, my appreciation of their kind sentiments.


